
 
OUR MISSION: We provide outstanding care with compassion. 

The more you read, the more things you know. The more you learn, the more places you’ll go. 
Dr. Seuss - I Can Read With My Eyes Shut 
 

Hospital Acquired Infection Rates are Improving Thanks to You! 
For the second time in seven months we have reported ZERO Hospital Acquired Infections through the 
Infection Prevention and Control (IPAC) weekly reporting rate. Why has this happened?..........Hand 
Hygiene compliance has been maintained at greater than ninety percent for the last three weeks running. 
We want to congratulate staff, physicians, volunteers and students in their vigilance in Hand Hygiene 
practices. Congratulations! 
Family Campaign Receptions Celebrating "Olympic Style"  
Donors to the 2009 WRH Family Giving Campaign are invited to attend an upcoming reception to celebrate 
the success of the campaign. Attendees are encouraged to show their Canadian spirit by wearing red and 
white. Prizes and refreshments will be available. Please plan to stop by on Monday, March 22nd  from 
2-4 p.m. in Auditorium A at Met Campus or on Tuesday, March 23rd from 2-4 p.m. in the Chrysler 
Auditorium at Malden Park. For more information contact Kim Willis-More at ext. 52458.  
We Care for Kids Announces Spokespersons 
The Board of Directors of the Windsor Essex Care for Kids Foundation recently announced the winners of 
their 2010 Spokesperson Search. The children chosen to represent the organization over the next year are 
Carson Reaume, Molly Holmes , Cyrus Mitchell Jr., Angelina Boshcin, Hannah Russo, Sylvan Doucet-
Lefebvre and Hailey Bennett. WRH looks forward to hearing more from these young people over the next 
year. 
Cam Dickie Retirement Dinner/Fundraiser 
There will be a dinner to celebrate the retirement of Cam Dickie, (WRH’s Vice President of Finance and 
Chief Financial Officer) on March 25th at 6pm at Beachgrove Golf and Country Club. The tickets are $40 
available through the WRH Foundation office (ext. 52005). The event will support the Cornerstone of 
Caring Campaign.  
All Canadian Wine Championship Tasting—Save the Date! 
The 4th annual All Canadian Wine Championship Tasting event will be held on May 20, 2010.  Tickets are 
$30 each or 4 for  $100. Contact Danielle Ramsten at ext. 52656 for more information.  
 

Did you know?   
The Running from Cancer  5km, 10km and 1km Disney Dash will take place on July 25th. 

To register or for more information contact ext. 52656 
The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional Hospital.   

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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